
Information Security Advisory Committee Notes 
04/19/2016 

 
Present:  Rob Adams, Avi Baumstein, Kim Baxley, Susan Blair, Brian Mikell, Steve Pritz 
 

1. Reviewed and discussed the Physical Security of Computers in Workplaces Policy. 
2. Reviewed and discussed the Physical Security of Data Centers, Server Rooms and 

Telecommunications Policy. 
3. Reviewed and discussed the Information Technology Audit and Logging Policy. 
4. Meeting adjourned. 
5. The next meeting will be May 17, 2015 in 123E Tigert Hall. 

 


